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                                                                                                                                                         07-09-2022 

 
 
 

NOTICE  
 

 

It is for information of all the students and Staff 

members (Teaching & Non-Teaching) of Murazar College 

family that the regular classes of B.A 1st, 3rd & 5th Semester 

will be held from 12-09-2022.  

All the H.O.D’s and faculty members are kindly 

requested to take initiative in this regards. 

 

 

 
Principal 
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